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                      Friday 8th June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am pleased to announce that we have successfully appointed Sarah McGowan to 
be our new teacher for Class 4.  Sarah has been teaching years 5 and 6 at Holton 
Primary School in Halesworth.  I believe she will be an asset to the school and we 
are looking forward to her joining our team. Sarah will be coming into the school 
this term to spend some time working with the children and with the teachers 
planning for next year. 
 
From September Katherine Murray will move to Class 1 to take up the position of 
Teaching Assistant, following Mrs Ball’s departure.  
 
Kezia Shea, whom some of you may know currently works in Class 4 as a Learning 
Support Assistant three afternoons a week, will become the Class 4 Teaching 
Assistant each morning. 
 
I am also very pleased to tell you that we were successful with our Tesco Bags of 
Help Grants Programme and have secured £4000 towards our Library Project.  A 
huge thank you to everyone who kept voting for us and the Friends who instigated 
the application on our behalf.  We are currently speaking with the Norfolk Children’s 
Book Centre who will be helping us get this project underway.  Further updates to 
follow but please keep supporting the Friends’ fundraising activities as these will 
also boost the funding for the project allowing us to buy library furniture etc.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 

 
 Claire Vosper 
 Headteacher 
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